
Marc Okrant, WHITE RIVER Jct, VT.
There are several issues of concern regarding Great River Hydro's management 
of the Wilder dam.

1) Two gates are closed frequently. I believe per the agreement they are to 
provide access to the recreation areas from dawn to dusk throughout the year. 
The gate at the top of the parking lot leading to the boat ramp has been 
closed for months.

2) Great River Hydro is required to maintain the grounds. However, for 
reasons unbeknownst to them, the Town of Hartford is routinely mowing the 37 
acre property at no cost to Great River Hydro and it is costing us taxpayers 
$60,000 per year.

3) The boat launch is in rough shape. I have broken several tail lights on my 
boat trailer backing my boat down the ramp. Ideally this should be a concrete 
pad.

4) None of the improvements in the 2008 master plan have been performed. 
Great River Hydro should enact the plan and do what they are supposed to 
do.

5) FERC should periodically monitor this sight and hold Great River Hydro 
accountable. Out of sight out of mind and your contractor is not performing 
to the standards in the agreement.
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